
Due to the immediate increase of fire danger, I am issuing a burn ban affected immediately. For any 
additional information please use the websiteWisBurn. At which time the fire danger decreases I will 

remove the Burn Ban. Also, for any questions about the burning ordinance I attached it 
here.https://www.townofshelby.com/downloads/Ordinance_2.01_Open_Burning.pdf If anyone has any 

questions please feel free to contact me. 
Tony Holinka 
Shelby Fire Chief 

2801 Ward Ave. La Crosse WI, 54601 
608.788.1032 Ext 7 
 

https://apps.dnr.wi.gov/wisburn/#/
https://www.townofshelby.com/downloads/Ordinance_2.01_Open_Burning.pdf

